
You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

From: Contreras, Kalan
To: Fahnestock, Sam
Subject: FW: 2307WINDSOR ROAD #2
Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 11:18:33 AM

Please post as backup. Thanks!
 

   Kalan Contreras
   MSHP | she/her | Historic Preservation Officer
   City of Austin Planning Department
   512.974.2727 | kalan.contreras@austintexas.gov

Please Note: Correspondence and information submitted to the City of Austin are subject to the Texas Public Information
Act (Chapter 552) and may be published online.  Por Favor Tome En Cuenta: La correspondencia y la información enviada
a la Ciudad de Austin está sujeta a la Ley de Información Pública de Texas (Capítulo 552) y puede ser publicada en línea. 

 
 

From: Brian J Haley <  
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 11:15 AM
To: Contreras, Kalan <Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov>
Subject: 2307WINDSOR ROAD #2

 

External Email - Exercise Caution

Hi--I live at 2224 Parkway, Austin, TX 78703.  2307 WINDSOR ROAD #2 is directly
across the street from our home.  We are against the request on tonight's agenda.  We
believe the existing structure is appropriate for the character of the neighborhood. 
 
We are concerned that any attempt to subdivide that lot or allowing for a multi-family
structure would not be appropriate in the interior of the neighborhood or the site's
limited access.
 
Brian
 
——————
Brian Haley
Co-Founder
1701 Nueces
Austin, TX 78701

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail message is privileged,
confidential, and protected from disclosure pursuant to the Electronic Communications
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Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. sec. 2510-2521. If you are not the intended recipient, any
dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think you have received
this e-mail message in error, please e-mail the sender at   and destroy the
original e-mail transmission. Thank you.

 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please

report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook or forward to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.

tel:2510-2521
mailto:cybersecurity@austintexas.gov



